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From: Jenny Clifford
Sent: 28 September 2015 16:32
To: "Judy Morris'; , 7 DPD
Cc: Rosemary Berry; Karl Busch; ; Nikki Woollatt;
Subject: RE: NW Extension
Dear Judy,

Thank you for this information. | assume that you would like these comments to be part of the Town Council’s
formal response to the masterplan consultation. | witl therefore forward them to our consultation response email
address so that they are taken into account.

Regards

Jenny

From: Judy Mortis

Sent: 28 September 2015 16:28

To: Jenny Clifford;

Cc: Rosemary Berry; Karl Busch; ) T ' Nikki Woollatt;
Subject: NW Extension

Dear Jenny
NW Extension: Health Garden
At its meeting on 24 September 2015 Cullompton Town Council resolved to support the request for land adjacent to

the Culm Valley Centre for Integrated Health in Willand Road to be allocated in the masterplan for the North West
extension as a ‘health garden’.

If you require any additional information with regard to this proposal then please do not hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards

Judy Morris
Cullompton Town Clerk






